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Ves. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

43 George St - Permit #1471

2 messages

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Nov 20, 2017 at 12:39 PM
To: john@firstinmaine.com

Hi John,

I've started review of your permit application for zoning compliance. | only had one question, regarding the ownership of
the lot. The deed submitted notes that the owner is "Deering Run LLC." Am | correct to assume that this is your
corporate entity? Are there any other principals who need to give permission for this permit to be applied for?

Thanks,
Chris

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Permitting & Inspections Department
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

John Jordan <john@firstinmaine.com> Mon, Nov 20, 2017 at 3:40 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Christina,

You are correct, this is my corporate entity. There are no other principles involved. Just me.
Thank you Christina,

John

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions.
As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the
media if requested.



